St. Joseph’s College

Tel: 3652 4888 Fax: 2877 0232

7 Kennedy Road, Central, Hong Kong i [ —

1875

7 November 2024
The Principal

St. Peter's Catholic Primary School
Phase 2, Lei Tung Estate
Ap Lei Chau, Hong Kong

Dear Ms. Lam,
Re: Admission to Secondary One 2025/2026

We are impressed by the all-round quality education your school has always been providing to your students and

we would like to invite your students to apply for our Secondary One Places for 2025/2026.

Over the years, our school has achieved outstanding results in both academic and extra-curricular areas. As one
of the most prestigious schools in Hong Kong, we aim to provide students with an ideal environment, where their
talents will be nurtured and their potential will be developed. In our school, students will be able to pursue their
ideals and aspirations. Holding strong to our Christian belief, we strive to nurture our students to become

responsible global citizens with strong moral values.

I am pleased to inform you that the number of Secondary One Discretionary Places for 2025/2026 is 54. We
have enclosed an application form and 5 pamphlets about our school for your perusal. You may advise your
students to visit our school website at www.sjc.edu.hk so that they can know more about the application details as
well as our school information and students’ excellent achievements. A Secondary One Admission Talk will be
held on 23 November 2024 (Saturday) in our school. Parents who are interested can submit their registration

via our website for reservation.

Thank you very much for your help in delivering the information to your students and their parents. You can

trust us to continue the quality education that you have been giving to your students.

Please do not hesitate to contact our Vice-Principal, Mr. C. Y. Tam at 3652 4828 or the School Office at 3652 4888

should you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

L

T. M. Kwok
Principal



